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November 7, 1988 
Dict. 11/4/88 

The Honorable James H. Quello 
Commissioner 
Federal .Communications Commission 
1919 M Street, N.W. 
Suite 802 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

My dear Jim: 
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Thank you for your note of October 27, and for the inclusion of a 
copy of FCC Week. 

Jim, in all areas visited in this paper on you, you present a 
statesmanlike posture on each subject. 

My dear friend, since you first joined the Commission we have seen 
in your every position on every issue eminent thought and sound 
decision making, contributing so much to the dialogue of the 
agency during these, its most important years in contributing to 
the well-being of the American people. 

Oftentimes, Jim, I think of where the Commission would have been 
if you had not been there. You have brought common sense, sound 
thought in every issue and a wealth of practical experience "to 
the table"; the result has been the rendering of a genuine public 
service, and thank the good Lord, you are going to be there with 
us serving the people of America for years to come. 

Jim, Dorothy sends her love and from both of us to the marvelous 
Mary. 

Very respectfully, 

Ward L. Quaal 
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